
SCHOOL EVENTS - TERM 2 - June 
    

FRIDAY 2nd  Breakfast Club - Friday Night, Star Hotel Raffle by Parents’ Club 
 

MONDAY 5th  ‘Community’ cluster day at Nambrok-Denison Primary School 
 

WEDNESDAY 7th Harvest Lunch and Cake Auction 
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Aiming For Excellence In Education 
School Values: 
 

RESPECT, ATTITUDE, 
CO-OPERATION, ENVIRONMENT 

Purpose Statement: 

To provide a safe, caring & engaging learning  
environment that equips children with the necessary 
skills & knowledge to become positive & active  
contributors to the local & global community,  
ensuring their ability to thrive & be safe,  

even outside of school hours. 

 
Airly Primary School. 
Phone (03) 51498251 

Fax (03) 51498253 
Email:  airly.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Website: www.airlyps.vic.edu.au 

Harvest Lunch 
Next Wednesday (June 7) we will host a Harvest Lunch for 
our school community.  The theme for the lunch is ‘green’, 
so come along dressed in anything green.  Students &    
parents have been busy cooking for the lunch using produce 
from our school vege garden.  There will also be a Cake 
Auction (fundraiser).  Families are asked to make a cake 
that can be auctioned. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Community Cluster day at Nambrok-
Denison PS 
On June 5 we will travel by bus to Nambrok-Denison PS for 
a group day.  Students are asked to dress as a member of 
their community, eg. fireman, policeman, truck driver,    
scientist, ….  The day will support classroom learning about 
‘Communities’.  The day is also World Environment Day so 
students will participate in some sustainable activities as 
well. 
 
Recycling 
Our school has recently had a large recycling crate installed 
on our nature strip.  The crate is for paper and cardboard 
only.  Families may put large cardboard boxes in the crate if 
they unable to fit these in their home recycling bins. 
 

Relationships and Sexuality Education - In-
formation night for parents 
Family Planning Victoria is running an information session 
for parents on the importance of sex education for children 
at Bundalaguah PS on June 13 at 7:00pm.  This was held 
last year and Bernice attended and found it a very         
informative and relaxed evening.   
Our school has picture story books relating to sexuality   
education that families may borrow at any time. 
 
KidsMatter 
KidsMatter is a mental health and wellbeing framework that 
our school (and Cluster) will work through over the next few 
years.  Thank you to all families who returned the     
KidsMatter survey.  The survey data will be looked at and 
action taken to address areas of need.   
What is mental health? Mental health contributes to an 
overall sense of wellbeing – good mental health creates  
better learners who are more able to meet life’s challenges.  
Airly PS wants to ensure our students are gaining the most 
from their learning by being happy and resilient children. 
The most important factor is to have a positive school   
community. 
Mrs Talbot has been taking photos of members of our 
school community to create a feature wall – Every face 
has a place.  The message is that everyone in our 
school community is important and we want to recognise 
this. 
 
Student Reports 
Semester 1 reports will be distributed to families on Tues-
day, June 27.  Parents are welcome to speak with the 
teachers upon receiving these. 
 

KIDS ARE SWEET ENOUGH – Limit sweet 
drinks & tap into water everyday. 

 

*Children do not need sweet drinks for good health 

*Fruit & vegetable juice, soft drinks, energy drinks,         

flavoured milk, mineral water, cordials & sports drinks are 

all considered sweet drinks. 

*Encourage your children to drink and enjoy water. 

*Encourage children to eat fresh fruits and vegetables    

instead of drinking juice. 

*Drinking large amounts of sweet drinks may result in: 

    -excess weight gain                -tooth decay 
    -picky eating       -growth problems 
    -loose bowel actions   



Energy Use 
Our solar panels have produced 220kWh of electricity over 
the last month.  This is slightly more than the previous 
month.    
 
Leadership is knot fun! 
Students mingled with kids from other schools at the Life Ed 
Day last week. The senior group made a human knot and 
had to untangle themselves without breaking the chain of 
hands. This fun activity led by Mrs Ski, meant students had 
to practice their leadership and cooperation skills. 
 

 
Students in Mrs Ski’s class have been learning about      
technology and systems. On Wednesday, they acted out a 
human production line and churned out some very yummy 
biscuits.  

Regards 
Brenda, Geri, Jody, Sarah, Kerrie,       

Alison, Julieanne & Deb 

 
 
 
 

REMINDER 
 
STAR HOTEL RAFFLE this Friday night! 
Thank you to families who have donated $10 to 
go towards the raffle prizes. Please see  Bernice 
or Dawn if you would like to help sell raffle  
tickets. 
 
HARVEST LUNCH  next Wednesday, don’t 
forget to bring a cake for the Cake Auction or 
donate a packet cake mix  for the students to 
make on Tuesday. 


